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“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!” 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians,       October 5, 2011 
 
Hello and welcome to October! 
 
This year, one of the steps we will take that will hopefully increase our partnership with you, our 
parents & guardians will be to host classroom open houses each month.  During this time, 
you are welcome to come to your child’s class and participate in a fun activity with your child 
during class time!  The first open house will be this Friday October 7 at 2:20 pm.  The future 
dates will be November 25, December 22, January 30, February 24, March 30, April 23, May 11 
and June 8 all at 2:20 pm. If you are unable to make it this Friday, we would still love to see you 
at one or more of the future dates!  Thank you to our staff for making this unique opportunity 
available for our school! 
 
Also, a reminder that each classroom teacher has a personal website at www.teacherweb.com.  
On these sites, many valuable informational items are posted to help keep you in the loop. Also, 
please visit the school website often at www.ncdsb.on.ca/schools/school.php?id=3 where I will 
post as much about our school as I can (this letter for example will be on there)!!   
 
Also, a reminder that I now have an email distribution list where I will send home any and all 
items from the school to you via email. If you are not already on the list and would like to be, 
please let me know your email and I will include it.   
 
As always, we welcome your feedback about the school and our programming, so please be in 
regular contact with me, or your child’s teachers as needed. 
 
I hope you have a restful and peaceful Thanksgiving with your family and friends 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Matt Turner 
 


